
Office of Ground Water 
Branch of Geophysics 

Training Evaluation Form 

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on your training experiences with the Branch of 
Geophysics.  Your input is very important to us! 

Name: Course(s) attended:   
Division/Branch/Office:        

Please rate the following on a scale of 1 (poor) to 5 (excellent): 

 Poor Acceptable Excellent 
Advance information    1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Location     1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Physical Facilities    1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Course content     1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Course materials    1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Course organization    1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Course activities/exercises   1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Field exercises/demos    1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Instructor (1):     1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Instructor (2):      1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Instructor (3):      1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:

Instructor (4):      1 2 3 4 5 
Comments:



How did you hear about the course? 

Did the course meet your expectations?  Please explain why or why not. 

Did the course materials effectively support the course goals and exercises?  If not, please explain.

Please list three things you gained from the course: 

How do you plan to apply the information and techniques from the course? 

 What challenges or obstacles have you experienced or do you anticipate experiencing in your 
attempts to implement information or practices from this course? 

Given the opportunity, what would you have changed about the course? 

What follow-up from the Branch of Geophysics would be most useful for you? 

Do you have any other comments or suggestions? 

Completed evaluations can be returned by e-mail to acwaxman@usgs.gov, 
 by fax to (860) 487-8802, or by mail to USGS, 11 Sherman Place U-5015, Storrs, CT 06269. 


